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Sunday Mass Times:       5.30pm (Sat Vigil), 8am, 10am, 12 noon
Portuguese Mass:       Sunday 5pm.  Chaplain Fr Marcos Pinto 020 7587 0881
Weekday Masses:       7am and 12.30pm  Saturday Masses: 9.30am and 12.30pm
Confessions on Saturday 10am-10.30am, 4.45-5.15pm, 6.30-7pm, 7.30pm
Novena to Our Mother of Perpetual Succour (Help) every Saturday at 7pm

Fifteenth Week in Ordinary Time (B)

Today we welcome with great joy the 
Little Sisters of the Poor 

who work at the Oval looking after our 
elderly people. The sisters will share 
something of their life and ministry. 

They are also asking for your money! 
This they need to do to ensure the 
splendid care they give can indeed 

continue. If you can, please give 
generously. And we can all certainly 
pray for the Sisters and vocations to 

their order.

Enjoy the week that lies ahead.

Peace,
Fr Richard CSsR PP 
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Monday 13th July 
Parish Surgery 4pm - 6pm 
No appointment required. 

You can also keep in touch  through  
Facebook, search for St Mary’s Roman 

Catholic Church Clapham. 
Twitter: @stmarys_clapham  

If you want to keep in touch and find out what 
is going on at the Redemptorists become our 

friend on Facebook -  
Redemptorist Vocations GB 

or on Twitter: @RedemptoristsGB 
This Sunday 11th/12th of July there will be a 

collection for the Little Sisters of the Poor. 
Some of the sisters will be here to speak 

about their life and their ministry. 
  

Silence in the church before and after mass 
is a huge curtesy to our fellow parishioners.    

Marriage:  Please note, 
Diocesan Policy is to require six months  

notice. If you are planning to get married in a 
Catholic Church here or abroad please  
contact Father Reid CSsR as soon as  

possible. 
For more info on RYM Young Adult Group or if 

you would like to join please contact Paul 
0775 123 7473 

The Parish Pastoral Council (PPC) have 
produced a very comprehensive sheet  

detailing all the various jobs and ministries 
that need doing in this busy parish.  

Please take a copy of this home with you and 
think about it which job or ministry you might 

like to volunteer for. Then simply hand it 
back into the Parish Office 

Dates for your diary…
Sunday 12th July

Little Sisters of the Poor - Collection 
A Man for all Seasons play in monastery  

gardens at 4pm 
Sunday 19th July

Feast of the Most Holy Redeemer 
The Redemptorists major feast. 

Month of August - No 7am Mass
Saturday 1st August

Feast of our Holy Father & Founder 
St Alphonsus Maria de’Liguori CSsR

Please pray for all those who are sick. 
Maura O’Connor, Sr Chris Fealey,  

Pat Howard. 
If you would like someone to be named in 

this section of the bulletin, please hand their 
name into the office. 

Those who died recently, Mary Stegner. 
Michael Miron 

     

Those whose anniversaries occur at this 
time: Margaret and Walter Stradwich,  
Mary Sullivan, Andrew McGoldrick,  

Ellen White, Norah Kirwan.  
Pat McCormack 

Welcome to Tea and Coffee after 10am 
Mass -  in the Monastery and Garden. 

  

Last week’s collections: 
 Gift Aid envelopes £ 245.50 

Loose plate £ 1,169.96                  
Please come to the Parish Office and 

collect your Gift Aid envelopes. 
Many Thanks. 

There will be NO more First Friday lunches 
until the 2nd October 2015. Thanks to the 

ladies who organise all this. 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

There are to be a some changes around the 
arrangements for exposition. 

For the next three Fridays of July, the 
Blessed Sacrament will be exposed from 

1pm - 7pm. 
There will be NO exposition during the 

month of August.  
Sincere thanks to all those who filled out 
forms of commitment. Unfortunately there 

was not enough of you to continue with the  
existing arrangements. 

A Man for all Seasons - the play - will be 
performed in the monastery gardens this 

Sunday at 4pm. Tickets will be available af-
ter all masses. It promises to be a  

rewarding performance! 

Check out www.redemptorists.co.uk 
ENJOY THE WEEK!
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